
Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from FGCU & Florida Southwestern State College,
“And it came to pass, that, as He(Jesus) was praying in a certain  
place, when He ceased, one of His disciples said unto HIm,  
’Lord, teach us to pray...’ “			   Luke 11:1   -KJV 
 
PRAYER ON CAMPUS.  InterVarsity students are praying on the 
FGCU and FSW campuses. From a prayer tent in the Spring, to 
prayer walks during the Summer, to a See You At The Pole prayer 
event, a dedicated weekly student prayer meeting, to bi-weekly 
prayer tables in the breezeway, to prayer times built into each 
weekly Bible study held on campus this Fall, student prayer is  
visible on the FGCU and FSW campuses.

INTERNATIONAL STUDENT MINISTRY.  This Fall SWFL  
InterVarsity students have already had several opportunities to 
minister to international students on campus. Our student  
“International Ambassador” has has been connected by the 
school with an Ecuadorian student with the same major.  
Another one of our students has an international roommate.  
Our NCF faculty advisor is discipling a Vietnamese student,  
and I was privileged to be able to present the Gospel in  
Urdu to a Pakistani student at this year’s International Student 
Reception. We are excited to have now given out the scriptures  
in 8 languages: English, Spanish, French, Portugese, Mandarin,  
Russian, Urdu and Vietnamese!

NEW STUDENT OUTREACH.  This Fall we have met a lot of new 
students so far at September events. One student who spent a 
lot of time at one of our outreach tables and promised to pray 
about coming to Christ was Donald. Please pray that Donald will 
respond to the Holy Spirit’s drawing and give his life to Jesus.

UPCOMING EVENTS AND PRAYER REQUESTS 
OCTOBER — SONBURST 2015   
Please pray for the students and me as we attend our statewide 
training conference mid-month. (www.sonburst.org) 
NOVEMBER — STORYTELLERS CREATIVE ARTS CONFERENCE 
Please pray for the success of this first ever Christian arts  
conference at FGCU mid-month; and that it will prove a  
catalyst to grow a dedicated student arts ministry on campus.
(www.storytellerscreativearts.com) 
DECEMBER — URBANA 15 
Please pray for our student and faculty attending the largest  
student missions conference on the globe between Christmas 
and New Years. (www.urbana.org).

THANK YOU for your prayers and financial support which  
are so vital to the success of our ministries on the FGCU and  
FSW campuses. 

Your Campus Missionary,     Bill
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Bill, Rich, Luke and Andrew at FGCU Prayer Tent.

Bill teaching small group leadership at Focus Week.

 

Joanna greets new student at FSW.

 Stephanie greets nursing student at NCF table.

Bill presents Gospel in Urdu to Pakistani student at FGCU. 
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